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Stars of the Week

FS2    Azriel   
Y1     Isabella    
Y2     Morgan     
Y3     Felix     
Y4     Connor    
Y5     Scarlett

Y6     Emilie              
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations Lewis in Class 1 and Luka in Class 3 who received Head Teachers Awards this week.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the Yellow team, St. David’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 29 January
Class FS2

98.3%
Class 1

                      100%
1st
Class 2

99.3%
=2nd
Class 3

97.3%
Class 4

96.7%
Class 5

99.3%
=2nd
Class 6

98.4%
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A New Parish!
By a decree issued by Bishop Mark on Jan 1st 2016, the parishes of Exmouth & Budleigh Salterton have been united under the title ‘The Parish of The Holy Family’. The Parish Church is to be Holy Ghost Church, Exmouth. Fr. Philip Austen is appointed as the Parish Priest of the united parish. 

	Sponsored Skip

Thank you to all of the children who took part in the Sponsored Skip and to Mrs Richardson for organising it. Please send in your sponsorship money, in aid of the British Heart Foundation, as soon as possible.
	Sainsbury’s Vouchers

We are collecting these once again. Please pop them in the box in the main reception area. It is a wonderful way to gain much needed resources for the school with very little effort and at no cost!


	We continue to have problems with parking outside school at pick-up and drop-off times. Please park and drive considerately. This week a car has been badly damaged while parked. If you know anything about this accident would you please contact the school office.


HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND
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